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Dear Ms Fox, 
 
Thank you for your email. We apologise for the delay in issuing a response.  
 
The information you have requested may not be held by the Home Office. The Department 
is committed to pursuing all avenues in respect of this issue and we are researching all 
papers that are available to us and have commissioned an independent internal 
investigation to establish whether any information is held. We shall provide you with a 
further update within 4 weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
L Ingram 
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